
QUEEN'S UNIVERSITY 
KINGSTON, ONTARIO 

DEPARTMENT OF CLASSICS 13 June 1969 

Dear Sylvia: 

Thanks for the copious information on bullet fragments 
CEs 567 and 569. I had hoped at most to be able to tap your 
menory merely for the information whether there was a record 
of who found the fragments, for I wanted to avoid searching 
for something that wasn't there. The information in the 
letter will be most helpful. 

I have no trouble believing that CE 399 never hurt anybody, 
so it is only those two fragments that keep me from asserting 
definitely that "Oswald's" rifle was not used for the assassin- 
ation. That assertion requires the charge that the 55 planted 
the fragments in the car. I don't reject that notion, but I 
can't adequately defend it, either. If anything turns up from 
what I do regarding the fragments, I'1l let you know. 

I have Accessories and the Subject Index (I made a Xerox 
Soe it for myself from a copy I got through interlibrary 
loan). 

If I make request# in the future, I'll try to be more 
specific regarding the degree of probing that I would like, 
for I don't want you to go to the trouble of doing things that 
i could do for myself. 

Thanks again for the information on the fragments. It is 
everything that I need. 

Still, 

bie 
Dick Bernahei


